
 

 

 

Route 18 Airport Proposed Modification 

 
WeGo Public Transit is proposing a modification to Route 18 Airport for Spring 2023 to help improve 
overall service reliability on this route.  

• Express buses traveling to downtown will continue on I-24 West to James Robertson Parkway. 
Passengers who normally alight on 8th Avenue/Rosa L. Parks Boulevard will need to continue 
riding and take a route 18 bus from downtown or transfer to another route at Central. 

• Express and local buses traveling from downtown will travel on Rosa L. Parks Boulevard/8th 
Avenue to Lafayette Street. Passengers who normally board on 4th Avenue will need to board at 
stops on 8th Avenue/Rosa L. Parks Boulevard.  

• Weekend trips will operate every 45 to 50 minutes from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. All weekend trips between 
6 a.m. and 6 p.m. will operate local service. 

• Time adjustments  
 
For more information or to provide feedback on these changes, please visit WeGoTransit.com or contact 
Customer Care at 615-862-5950 through February 7, 2023. 
 

 To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. Para 
solicitar información en un formato alternativo, llame al Coordinador de ADA al 615-862-5950. 

https://www.wegotransit.com/community/service-changes/

